

Love Life Love Learning Grow in Faith

Monday 29th November

Dear Parents,

We have had a beautiful and exciting start to Advent with the snow.

We are pleased that the number of cases of Covid have decreased significantly from last week, with only a very few new cases. However there are now Covid cases in all classes. We will continue to follow the tighter controls in school for the time being.

We are looking forward to the many special activities this time of year. One of the important achievements we were able to do last year was to support our Local Food Bank in partnership with the Fire Service. We are pleased that they have announced that they are going to run this special initiative again this year.

The Fire Service will once again be visiting schools to collect any donations you can give to the Hucknall Food Bank. In addition to this the Fire Service aim to deliver selection boxes to Nottinghamshire Children's wards for the festive season. A guide to items is listed below to be brought into school first thing on Friday 10th December:

Tins of meat, spam, corn beef, tinned vegetables, tinned fish Christmas cake, mince pies
Shower gel, toothpaste, washing up liquid, deodrant
Tea, Coffee, sugar, hot chocolate
Jars of sauces, pasta, rice, stuffing, gravy mix
Chocolates, selection boxes, sweets, crisps, nuts and biscuits.

Please note, we are also collecting for the FLAPPS XMAS HAMPER. So do not confuse the two.

Many thanks School Office